
The clinicians at DSM Associates Psychology Group have been closely following the latest information 

about the COVID-19 virus.  Your health and well-being are of utmost importance to us.  Dr. McKenna has 

resumed in-office neuropsychological evaluations, and clients will be asked to wear masks for these 

assessments.  Dr. McKenna will begin seeing therapy clients in the office as of 6/1/2020.  However, given 

the recent increase in the number of active cases in Benton and Washington Counties, we are urging 

people to be seen via telehealth sessions for as long as possible.  Most insurance companies are 

covering these sessions at least through the middle of July.  Feel free to contact your insurance company 

to find out its policy.  Anyone who attends a session in person will be asked to wear a mask until the 

numbers of active cases in Northwest Arkansas declines.  Dr. Smithyman will be in the office some days 

and doing telehealth sessions on others for the foreseeable future.  Please contact her to inquire about 

her schedule.  

 

To contact Dr. McKenna:     

email:  mckenna@dsmpsychologygroup.com  

phone:  (479) 202-9956 ext. 801   

 

To contact Dr. Smithyman   

email:  smithyman@dsmpsychologygroup.com  

phone:  (479) 202-9956 ext. 802 

 

We wish you all health and well-being.  

Sincerely, 

Sue McKenna and Debbie Smithyman 
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